NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF COSMETIC AND PLASTIC SURGERY RESEARCH

1069 W. BROAD STREET SUITE 260 FALLS CHURCH, VA 22046

July 19, 2011

Dear Doctor Naderi,

The National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research has initiated a special program of recognition of physicians with exceptional excellence in Cosmetic Surgery.

After deliberations at the meetings in Baton Rouge on July 11 and 12, and in Las Vegas on July 14, the names of a select group of outstanding physicians was designated for the award by the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research, as Outstanding Cosmetic Surgeon. As Member of the Board of Directors of the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research, it is my very great honor to bestow upon you the 2011 award by the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research as Outstanding Cosmetic Surgeon and the Special Recognition for Excellence Award as Honorary Master of the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery.

The purpose of the program is to promote and support recognition of the importance of cosmetic and plastic surgical excellence and compassion for the patient. As Member of the Board of Directors of the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research, and as a practicing ordained Christian Evangelical Minister of over forty years duration, it is my wish that you will continue to uphold those practices that have won this award, namely your excellence in the science and art of cosmetic and plastic surgery, contributing to the perfection of mankind, and your humanitarian calling in Medicine, as stated as the Golden Rule, in the words of Jesus Christ, to always do unto others as you would have them do unto you.

I would like you to send a written acknowledgement of your acceptance of the award by the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research as Outstanding Cosmetic Surgeon and the Special Recognition for Excellence Award as Honorary Master of the National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery, and to indicate the exact spelling of your name and degree for proper engraving of the plaques.

Congratulations again, and may you always continue to practice as a true healer and humanitarian and extremely gifted cosmetic and plastic surgeon. Meines

Very Truly,

Arthur Windsor, M.D., Doctor of Divinity

Board Member, National Institute of Cosmetic and Plastic Surgery Research

President, Worldwide Ministries of Jesus Christ